
State Water Resources Control Board

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The State Water Resources Control Board 
has postponed a Public Hearing to consider

Application A032881 and Release of State Filed Application (SFA)  
A018334 from Priority in Favor of Application A032881 

 
College Lake and Salsipuedes Creek

Santa Cruz County

The Public Hearing was scheduled to commence on 
August 24, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 
and continue, if necessary, on 

August 25, 2020

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

The public hearing described in the June 10, 2020 Notice of Public Hearing is 
POSTPONED.  Further notification will be provided to the most recent service list 
and the Water Right Hearings and Board Meetings email subscription lists and 
posted on the website linked below when the hearing is rescheduled.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS

During the pendency of this proceeding, ex parte communication rules, as described in 
the Hearing Notice, remain in effect.  Questions regarding non-controversial procedural 
matters should be directed to Lisa Hong at (916) 323-5175, or by email at 
lisa.hong@waterboards.ca.gov; or Nicole Kuenzi at (916) 322-4142, or by email at 
nicole.kuenzi@waterboards.ca.gov.  (Gov. Code, § 11430.20, subd. (b).)
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Material related to this hearing can be found on the State Water Resources Control 
Board’s website at: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/collegelak
e/.

August 21, 2020
Date       Jeanine Townsend

Clerk to the Board
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